## VP Fundraising Report as of 6/15/2023

## Prepared by Neena Karnad

- We have received over \$8500 thus far in June due to the recent residential flyer.
- We have received approval from the township for the placement of the Book Donation Bin. The township requires us to remove/replace the 'do not enter' sign. We are in the process of resolving that.
- Corporate flyers will be printed in-house with the help of cadets.
- PRS Community Market will be held on Saturday, 8/26/23. Contacting vendors/small businesses for participation. Will share the flyer with everyone soon.
- We will participate in one of Gentry's summer events on July 14<sup>th</sup> or July 29<sup>th</sup>. Our
  donation appeal will go out in the Gentry Newsletter, and we will talk about PRS at the
  summer event. Details will be shared as soon as I get confirmation from the Gentry HOA
  board.